

Schools Programme Record of Pupils Meeting Radyr Primary School 16 November 2016



Present:

Rosalie Phillips (Project Officer), Paul Denton-Smith (Project Officer).

Please note: The following is not a transcript but a contemporaneous note of the meeting.

No	Heading	Action
1.	Presentation	
	RP opened the meeting, and explained to the pupils that the purpose of the meeting was to seek the views of pupils on the proposal to increase the capacity of the school to allow for 60 children per year group to be admitted to the school from 2017.	
2.	Comments	
	Officers outlined details of the proposal and answered questions and discussed the pupils' likes and dislikes of the options and of the proposals over all.	
	Their responses were recorded using post it notes and stickers.	
	Pupils liked the proposal as:	
	 there would be more jobs for teachers it be better for teachers as there would be no more split classes all pupils would get the same attention there would be more pupils and friends there would be enough places for children there would be more clubs there would be more money for the school 	
	The issues which received the most stickers from pupils (and were therefore the most popular) were, in descending order:	
	 No split classes All pupils get the same attention More clubs 	
	Pupils disliked the proposal as	
	There may be less space • The school may be too crowded	

No	Heading	Action
	There would be more traffic	
	There may be pressure on playground equipment	
	Concerns around Health and Safety	
	The issues which received the most stickers from pupils (and were therefore the most popular) were, in descending order:	
	Less space Too crowded More traffic	
	Following the interactive exercise above, officers then explained that their responses will form part of the cabinet report for responses from the consultation.	